
Financials: 

Balance as of 1/1/98 
Deposits 
Interest 
Withdrawal 
Ending balance as of 12/3 1/97 

Holy Resurrection Choir of New Britain, CT 
Annual Report for 1998 

734.46 
737.00 

25.04 
540.55 

$955.95 

Thank the following individuals for their donations for the year: 
Rose and Emil Mosey, Sheila Burr and the Maritza Ohanesian Fund 

The choir did the pre-assembly luncheon in which it made a profit due to generosity ofMr. & 
Mrs. Emil Mosey which paid the expenses for the annual luncheon. 

Expenses: 

Activities: 

AACCA Choir Plate Collection 
Choir Assembly expenses to Boston, MA for Adrienne Damian and Rose Mosey 
Scholarship to St. Nersess' Acolyte Training for Michael Cannata 

The choir hosted the pre-assembly luncheon for the annual meeting with the help of our friends. 
The choir participated in all activities of the church. Morning Services, Badarak, Lenten Service, 
Holy Week and Tri-Church functions. The Assistant Director instructed the children's dancing 
lessons for performance at our annual picnic in August 1998. The Choir Director directed the 
musical portion of the Christmas Program with Y eretzgin Patricia directing the Sing Along. Our 
Assistant Organist Susan Sagharian accompanied the children for the Christmas Program. 

The Choir members of the church attended rehearsals as needed. We were very fortunate to have 
Jimmy Omartian and Julia Colpitts with us in 1998. Jimmy Omartian has gone away to college 
and will hopefully rejoin us in the future. 

Rose Mosey and Adrienne Damian sang with The New Britain Chorale, the musical ministry of 
the New Britain Area Conference ofChurches (NEWBRACC) in January 1998. In April1998, 
they both represented our parish at the Annual Performance of The New Britain Chorale in which 
Adrienne was the Soprano Soloist. 

Adrienne Damian and Rose Mosey attended the Annual AACCA Choir Assembly in Boston, MA 
in October. 

I wish to thank all my altar servers and choir members for their consistent participation and 
dedicated to our church each and every Sunday of the year. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~j)~~ 
Adrienne Damian 
Choir Director/Chairman 


